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News Item 1 - July Section breaks revised   

  

About six months ago the schedule for the next twelve months events was 
revised to adjust to the ratings of those participating in the monthly 
events.  The major changes were: 
 

  

    

• The creation of an U2000 section to enhance the competition of the 
Open section and to provide more opportunities for the U2000 
players to earn points for the U2000 Championships without having 
to compete with the Open players for qualifying points. 

  

    
• Providing four sections for all events to provide more choices for 

players to decide where they would like to compete.   

  

Having now observed the impact of the section changes for several 
months, it was felt that the one month out of the entire years' schedule, 
July, where we had the lowest section break, 1850,  in the second highest 
section, would now be a poor match for our current participants. 

  

  
For these reasons we have changed the section breaks for July and will 
re-examine the rest of the years schedule over the next two months. 

  

  The section breaks for July are now   

    Open   

    U2000   

    U1700   

    U1400   

  The website has been updated with the revised information.   

      

      

Visit our Newsletter Archive page to read this months 
newsletter and news flashes 

  

    http://www.metrowestchess.org/Community/History/News/Top_Newsletter.htm   

  
or look for the Newsletter link on the left edge of the home page under 
Community, then Club.        
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